
Last half term finished off with our very active Health Week. May we say a huge thank you to all of the staff and volunteers who 
helped to make this such a successful week. Here are a selection of pictures from the week to show the amazing breadth of activi-
ties that the children took part in. This half term we will be looking forward to Christmas and so please check the dates for your 
diaries at the bottom. Look out for further details from the PTFA and school about the various events that will be happening.  

 

 

 

 
 
 

Dates For Your Diary 

11th Nov Parents’ Evening 
12th Nov  Curlew Parents’ Evening 
14th Nov Parents’ Evening 
22nd Nov Pyjama Day 
2nd Dec Elf Shopping 
2nd Dec PTFA Christmas Auction Live 
9th Dec Elf Shopping 
10th Dec Nativity Performance 1:45 
11th Dec Christmas Jumper Day 
  Santa Dash 
  Christmas Lunch 
12th Dec Nativity Performance 1:45 
13th Dec PTFA Christmas Auction Ends 
21st Dec  Christmas Holidays 
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Pyjama Day—Friday 22nd November 

We’re having a pyjama day to help out the PTFA. We would love 
it  if children could bring in an item which could go into a hamper 
to be auctioned at the PTFA Christmas Auction. There will be sev-
eral hampers, not one giant one! In return, they can wear their 
pyjamas for the day if they wish. 

Ideas for items that could be included in a hamper are: choco-
lates, bottles, biscuits, smellies. 

Please make sure that all items are unopened and in date. No 
fresh foods please. 

Year 5 / 6 Football 

Two teams from year 5 and 6 have journeyed to Haltwhis-
tle in the last few weeks to play in league matches against 
other local schools. 

Well done for representing the school with your determina-
tion and good sportsmanship. 

 

 

 
 
 
 


